Dr C Beardmore
Penguins Against Cancer
Fenwycks
Tekels Avenue
Camberley
Surrey
GU15 2LB



1st May 2014

Dear Penguins Against Concer

I am writing to thank Penguins Against Cancer for your very kind donation of £1,000 towards Bowel Cancer UK's work in 2014. Support of this kind makes a huge difference and we are thrilled that you have been able to support us with such a generous donation.

I hope that everyone involved in the Scanlan Memorial Cup enjoyed the match and congratulations to the Penguins on their victory.

Bowel Cancer UK aims to save lives and increase the quality of life for all those affected by bowel cancer. We achieve this by:

- Raising awareness of the disease and promoting early diagnosis through delivering bowel health education in local communities, and providing tailored training to healthcare professionals.
- Campaigning for best treatment and care by working with Parliamentarians, policymakers and health service organisations in all four UK nations.
- **Providing education and information** designed to fill the gaps in current provision for targeted groups of patients and healthcare professionals.

The necessity for this work lies in the terrible statistics that surround bowel cancer; it is the second most common cause of cancer death in the UK and over 40,000 people are diagnosed every year. Despite all of this, bowel cancer is an easily treatable disease if caught early enough and so lives can be saved with improved treatment and education on the disease.

Thank you once again for your donation, it really does mean a great deal to us all. I look forward to letting you know how our work progresses and I shall be in touch with an update and further information later in the year.

Yours sincerely

1 CTULL

Thomas Gull

Philanthropy and Partnerships Executive

Tel: 020 7940 1771

Email: tom.gull@bowelcanceruk.org.uk